St. Jarlath’s Journal

“Finding success in every child”

JANUARY

· Dinner money for January: £46.80

·  Milk money for Term 2:  £15 per pupil
· Snack/fruit money, P1 to P3:  £4 per pupil

Christmas Plays

A massive thank you to everyone involved in our P1 – P3 Christmas play, staff and parents.  We were all so proud of your children.

Swimming Lessons

Swimming lessons for P5, P6 and 7 pupils begin on Friday 11th January (on a rota basis).  This year we have continued to book a double slot in order to allow the pupils more time in the pool. Swimming is a compulsory part of the curriculum and pupils can only be excluded on production of a medical certificate.  Lessons will cost £15.00 per pupil.  (includes 5 weeks of double sessions and the cost of the bus)

P7 Transfer forms

P7 transfer forms will be sent home soon.  It is important that parents make 

arrangements to attend Post Primary School open nights.  If a parent wants advice on completing the form they should contact the office and make an appointment with Mrs Loughran.

Mobile Library Van

In order to promote a love of reading among our pupils the mobile library van will continue to visit the school on a Friday on a fortnightly basis for pupils in P4 to P7.  Parents will be responsible for the safe return of books borrowed and books can be returned to any public library. 
Return of Reading books.

An increasing number of pupils are failing to return their reading books.  This causes great disruption to the rest of the class as books are held in sets of 6.  I appeal to all families to have a look at home and if you find any school books please return them immediately.

After School Supervision for P1 and P2 pupils

Our After School Supervision Club for P1 and P2 will continue this term.  The cost is £2 per session and must be paid up to date on the Monday following attendance.  
Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club continues to operate from 8am at a cost of £2 per day.  Pupils MUST be booked into the club in advance.  Forms are available from the office.
World War 2 trip
P4 pupils will travel to the Palace Stables, Armagh on Thursday 10th January as part of their WAU curriculum.

Armagh County Board Gaelic Coach
Gaelic training for pupils in P6 will resume on Thursday 10th January under the guidance of Mrs A Mc Guinness (Armagh).  There is no charge for this training

Healthy Kicks
P5 pupils will be engaged in a 6 week Healthy Kicks programme run by Burns Skills School beginning Wednesday 9th January during school hours.
After School Clubs

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday

	Basketball:

 P1 to P7
	Cross Country:

 P3 to P7 Road Race entrants ONLY
	Soccer:

 P1 to P7


The staff of St. Jarlath’s P.S. would like to wish all our families a very Happy and Healthy New Year.  
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